
Hop  aboard  new  shuttle
designed to take workers and
visitors  to  local  shopping
and dining venues
A ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the new Costa Mesa Line
bus shuttle will take place Friday July 14 at 8:30 a.m. in
front of the Experian building at 475 Anton Boulevard in Costa
Mesa.

The  new  bus  shuttle  is  the  culmination  of  an  OCTA  grant
obtained by the city as well as  a partnership with Anaheim
Resort Transportation and Travel Costa Mesa. Click here for
details about the Costa Mesa Line schedule.

The  ART-Costa  Mesa  Line  is  free  to  the  public  and  began
operating daily on a fixed route schedule on June 15. It
offers area businesses, employees, residents and visitors an
easy and economical transportation option and is designed to
reduce traffic, and enhance the dining, shopping and the arts
experience in Costa Mesa.

This  service  transports  riders  on  30-passenger  (CNG)
Compressed Natural Gas ART vehicles along nine fixed-route
stops  covering  South  Bristol  Street  between  South  Coast
Metro’s business and residential areas, South Coast Plaza, The
LAB, The Camp, and Costa Mesa’s cultural arts centers.
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